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SHARP 2015 Poster Session 

Longueuil and Montreal, 7 – 10 July 

 

SHARP 2015 will feature a Poster Session that is co-organized by the Association 
québécoise pour l’étude de l’imprimé (AQÉI) and the Canadian Association for the 
Study of Book Culture / Association canadienne pour l’étude de l’histoire du livre 
(CASBC/ACÉHL). Students currently registered in a Masters program at a Canadian 
university and recent graduates will be asked by both associations to submit poster 
proposals by November 30, 2014. Their research subject must relate to the study of 
books or print culture.  
 
The poster session will take place at the Longueuil campus of the Université de 
Sherbrooke Wednesday, July 8, 2015. Selected presenters will have the opportunity to 
comment on their poster and to respond to questions from conference attendees. The 
poster judged the best by the public will be published in the online journal, Mémoires 
du livre / Studies in Book Culture. 
 
For more information, please contact Pierre Hébert (president of AQÉI) or Isabelle 
Lehuu (president of CASBC/ACÉHL): 
 
 
pierre.hebert@usherbrooke.ca 
lehuu.isabelle@uqam.ca 
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